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Consulate@Aapke Shehar Mein 

Consulate General of India (CGI), Munich has been organizing
consular  camps in  various  cities  across  the  states  of  Bayern  and
Baden-Wurttemberg in its efforts to reach out to Indian community &
diaspora  and to  encourage and guide  them in  organizing  various
events to commemorate Amrit Mahotsav and to celebrate 75th year
of India’s independence.

Consular camps provide opportunities for personal submission
of application forms for various consular services directly to Consular
Officers.  It also provides opportunities to seek guidance on various
consular matters as well as personal interaction on various issues.
12  such  consular  camps  were  organized  in  several  cities  like
Stuttgart, Ulm, Nuremberg, Baden-Baden, Mannheim, Augsburg  etc.
in 2021.    

It  may  be  noted  that  fee  in  cash  is  not  acceptable  at  the
consular camps and applicants are advised to transfer the requisite
fee  in  the  bank account  of  the  Consular  directly  beforehand  and
attach a proof of payment/transfer of fee with their applications.

Applicants  are  advised  to  prepare  their  applications  as  per
detailed procedure  and checklist  of  documents  mentioned on the
website  (www.cgimunich.gov.in).   Bank  Account  details  of  the
Consulate are also provided on the website of the consulate at the
following link: https://www.cgimunich.gov.in/pages/MjQ4 

In  case  members  of  Indian  community/diaspora  desire  that
consular  camp  be  organized  in  their  city,   they  may  write  at:
conscpv.munich@mea.gov.in
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